
 

The Boone County Health Unit and North Arkansas Regional 
Medical Center will be providing COVID vaccine during the 

Harrison IPRA rodeo!! 

September 30th, October 1st and 2nd  

 

We will have the Pfizer and the J&J vaccine on hand for 
anyone who would like to get vaccinated. You don’t have to 

be a local resident to receive the vaccine. 

 

We will be at the rodeo arena from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm all 
three nights of the rodeo. 

 

For more information contact:  
Mark Hanshaw, Rodeo Chairman. 

 Email: markhanshaw77@gmail.com  
Cell: 870-715-9177 

Or call: 
The Boone County Health Unit 870-743-5244  
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